
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: Computer Hardware Purchase  

Submitted By: Josh Cox, IT Director 

Date Submitted: November 11th, 2024 

Work Session Date: November 18th, 2024 

Council Meeting Date: N/A 

Background/History: 

The IT department is seeking approval to purchase 20 laptops along with docking stations and monitors. 
This is a hardware purchase that was budgeted and part of our regular maintenance under our computer 
hardware refresh cycle.  

 

Cost: $ 29,911.00 Budgeted for: x Yes  No 

 

None 

Action Requested from Council: We are asking for approval to purchase these additional computers.   

 

 


